
Tracking No: 2014120179 

 

 

  
  East Building, PHH-30 

U.S. Department     1200 New Jersey Avenue S.E. 
of Transportation  Washington, D.C.  20590 

 
Pipeline and Hazardous 
Materials Safety Administration 

 

12/4/2014 

 

Michael E. Paynter 

Mgr., of Regulatory Affairs & Traffic 

Degesch America, Inc. 
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We have received your application for renewal of DOT-SP 11329 

and are processing your request. The application for renewal of 

your special permit was filed in a timely manner as prescribed 

in §107.109(b), i.e., at least 60 days prior to the expiration 

date; therefore, you may continue to use your special permit 

until final administrative action is taken.   

 

If you have any questions regarding this requirement, please 

contact the Office of Hazardous Materials Special Permits and 

Approvals at (202) 366-4535. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

For Dr. Magdy El-Sibaie 

Associate Administrator for Hazardous Materials Safety 

 

 


